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Summer is usually the time that we get to meet and greet customers at local 

agricultural shows.  Unfortunately, due to Covid-19, all this year’s shows have been 

cancelled.  Our showroom is now fully open again though and we are always happy to 

welcome customers old and new – no appointment necessary.   

We can’t promise a fizz reception but you will always be greeted by a friendly face! 

See what our customers have been saying about us during lockdown – 
 

“To all the splendid team at Guy Crabb. A HUGE THANK YOU for giving support to us in these strange days – 
you’re all marvellous!” ~ Mr & Mrs H, Beaminster - April 2020 
“If all companies were as good as yours, the world would be a better place. Thank you.” ~ Mr & Mrs S, Seaton - 
April 2020 
“Thank you so much for going out and doing the work, I’m a bit away from Mum, so it’s really lovely to have companies 
like yourselves who are able to assist – and so quickly. You’re all stars as far  
as I’m concerned!” ~ JS, Bridport - May 2020 

 

What can we do for you? 
 

Has lockdown left you with unfinished 
projects or given you ideas for home 
improvements?  Perhaps you’ve had time to 
analyse last season’s heating bill – is it time 
for an upgrade? 
 
Guy Crabb Plumbing & Heating has been 
established for over 30 years and we have 
built up an excellent reputation for high 
quality workmanship and reliability, whilst 
providing a friendly service at reasonable 
prices. 
 
We can offer the following services – 

 Plumbing & Heating services – 
including oil, gas (mains & LPG), 
solid fuel & electric systems 

 Boiler Servicing & Repairs 

 Bathrooms 

 Easy Access Showers 

 Fully Fitted Kitchens 

 Wood Burning Stoves 

 Rayburn sales, servicing & 
installations 

 Lacanche sales & installations 

 Aga & Stanley services 
 
Do give us a call if there’s anything we can 
help you with. 

What have we been up to? 
 

Providing a reliable and high standard of service has 
always been our main priority at Guy Crabb 
Plumbing & Heating Ltd, and we felt it was vital to 
ensure that our customers were kept safe and 
comfortable during the recent lockdown. 
 
During the ‘lockdown’ period, we complied strictly 
with Government guidance and maintained a small 
team to enable us to deal with essential and 
emergency work. 
 
All of our furloughed staff have now been brought 
back to work and we are back to full force and 
available to, once again, offer all our services. 
 
Obviously, we will all continue to follow stringent 
social distancing measures, apply rigorous hygiene 
processes and maintain an awareness of strategies 
to help avoid catching or spreading the virus.   
 
Rest assured, we will continue to closely monitor the 
Government guidelines and adapt our processes 
accordingly in order to provide you with the best 
service we can. 
 
We are so pleased to be able to provide you with our 
full range of services once again and look forward to 
hearing from you. 

See more at www.guycrabb.co.uk/testimonials 

 



 

 

 

  


